
Dear Mr. Schumacher,

A cover letter allows you to professionally introduce yourself to a prospective
employer. Your goal in writing your cover letter should be to encourage the
employer to read your resume and consider you for a specific position.

Highlight your achievements, skills, experiences, and training that are relevant
to the position you want to get. However, avoid simply repeating the information
you included in your resume. Tailor your cover letter to each employer and job.
Since you are applying for specific roles, give specific examples and events that
demonstrate your ability to perform well if given the position.

Yes, you should maintain a professional air throughout the copy, however, an
exceedingly formal tone may turn off those who read it. Remember to also show
genuine enthusiasm for the job. You can think of it this way: it’s not a suit-and-
tie event, but a smart casual gathering. Steer away from highly personal
information and questions about the position. This includes talking about salary
expectations and company benefits. Instead, reserve such inquiries for the
actual interview.

Make sure you proofread your cover letter before sending it. There are various
online tools that can help you catch minor grammatical or typographical errors.
Additionally, make sure your cover letter is easy to read. Use a simple font like
the one used here. Avoid walls of text, too. Dividing your letter into paragraphs
makes it easy on the eyes and organizes the information you provide.

Best regards,

Ariadne Snyder

January 2, 2025

Noah Schumacher
Recruitment Specialist
Schuester Digital Media Group
123 Anywhere St.
Any City, ST 12345

Dear residents of Boon Lay,

As we enter a new year, I would like to wish everyone great joy and good health. We have made
marked progress in our battle against COVID-19, and I am grateful for your understanding and
cooperation as we adjust to this new normal.

Despite the impact of COVID-19 over the past year, much has been done to make Boon Lay the best
home for you. We are upgrading the fitness corner at Blk 669B Jurong West Street 64 so residents
staying in the vicinity have new and better equipment to keep fit. We also launched the allotment
garden programme at Blk 183 Boon Lay Avenue multi-storey carpark in November, with residents
able to ballot for a small plot of land to cultivate their own garden. Take up rate has been very
encouraging, and I am excited to see the gardens in bloom in the coming months.

As part of a nationwide green effort by PAP Town Councils, we have installed an SG Recycle
machine at Blk 221 Boon Lay Place. If you have old newspapers, books and carton boxes, you can
deposit them at the SG Recycle machine in exchange for credits.

A big thank you to everyone as we continue to make Boon Lay the best home for all of us. 
If you have any feedback, comments or suggestions, please send them over to me at
desmondlee@mnd.gov.sg. Once again, I wish everyone a blessed Christmas and a Happy New Year.
Let’s continue to work together in 2022!

December 2021 / January 2022

SEASON'S GREETINGS! 
FROM DESMOND LEE

Launch of Allotment Garden at Blk 183 Boon Lay Avenue

Upcoming Fitness Corner at 
Blk 669B Jurong West Street 64
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